Dear Students,
Whatever it takes.

Union County College wants to do whatever it takes to get you through the semester successfully, and help you and your
family get through this COVID-19 crisis safe and sound. We are all in this together. You can do it. We believe in you. We
are here to help you.

What do you need?

Issue in your class or with your workload?

Communicate with your instructor. Reach out. Let them know what you need.

If your instructor doesn’t respond, email your dean. If you do not know who your dean is, call Nicole Torella at 908-709-
7000.

Trouble with Canvas?
Contact Distance Education at ucconline@ucc.edu or 908-497-4364.

Struggling in your classes?
Visit the ALC Tutoring Shell on Canvas for peer-to-peer tutoring. Questions? Email alc@ucc.edu or call 908-709-7526.

Issues with basic needs: food, internet, or others?
Contact our social worker LeeAnn Trott at leeann.trott@ucc.edu or call her at 908-591-8408.

Help with advising, financial aid, or other student service issues?
The One Stop is open — remotely! Call any of the following numbers:
e Cranford 908-709-7500
e Elizabeth 908-965-6050
e Plainfield 908-412-3550

Access to a computer device in order to access Canvas? Anything else?
Call our hotline:
e 908-709-7988 (English)
e 908-709-7989 (Spanish)
Or call the main number at 908-709-7000. If you leave a message, your call will be returned.

We want to help you. But we are also asking for your help:

Nursing, Health Sciences, and Social Work Student Volunteers are needed!

The County is seeking assistance at the drive through testing center at Kean University. Nursing, EMT, and Paramedic
faculty and student volunteers are needed to assist with intake.

The NJ Office of the Secretary of Higher Education is coordinating with other state agencies and is also seeking nursing
and other allied health (including social work) students who may be available to fill any current needs.

If you are interested in volunteering, please contact your instructor!

Remember, whatever it takes.
We are here to help, but we cannot help if you do not reach out. Let us know what you need.
Please be safe and take care.

Sincerely,
Dr. Margaret M. McMenamin
President
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